
clerk.othampc@btinternet.com 

Maidstone Borough Council   

King Street  

Maidstone  

Kent  

ME15 6JQ 

 

FAO Sue Whiteside, Principal Planning Officer 

Dear Ms Whiteside  

Otham Neighbourhood Plan – Submission under Regulation 15 of the Neighbourhood Planning 

(General) Regulation 2012 

 

Otham Neighbourhood Plan was approved by the Parish Council for submission to Maidstone 

Borough Council on 7 September 2020. 

Please find the following documents submitted alongside this covering letter:  

• Otham Neighbourhood Plan, submission draft 

• Consultation Statement and Appendices  

• Basic Conditions Statement and Appendix 

• Environmental Statement, which concludes that neither a Strategic Environmental 

Assessment nor a Habitat Regulations Assessment is required 

 

All the above documents can also be seen on the Parish Council website at www.othampc.org.uk 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rachel Gray 

Chair of the Otham Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 

http://www.othampc.org.uk/



